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NIPPON FOUNDATION - GEBCO TRAINING PROJECT – YEAR 3 

 
 
Reference:  IHB CL 09/2006 dated 23 January 2006 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
In the above referenced Circular Letter the IHB sought nominations for candidates to attend the 
Nippon Foundation / GEBCO Training Project Postgraduate Certificate in Ocean Bathymetry which is 
being held at the University of New Hampshire in the USA. There was an extremely good response 
and the selection team produced a short list of the following 6 candidates who started their classes at 
the end of August.  They are: 
 
 
KATAGIRI, Yasutaka,   Japan Hydrographic and Oceanographic Department 

Japan Coast Guard 
YAZID, Muhammad  Indonesia  Indonesian Hydrographic Service 
PRABHAKAR, Vasudev  India  EEZ Mapping Agency 
TUN Humbert, Leonardo Mexico Direccion General Adjunta de Oceanografia, 

Hidrografia y Meteorologia. 
GIANELLA, Jose    Peru            Direccion de Hidrografia y Navegacion   
THANH,  Nguyen Duy    Vietnam         Research Institute for Marine Fisheries 
 
The IHO congratulates these students on their selection and wishes them well for the course which 
will provide long term benefits to them, their countries and the joint IHO/IOC GEBCO Programme. 
 

 
On behalf of the Directing Committee 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Captain Hugo GORZIGLIA 

Director 


